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SUPPLEMENTAL BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT:
Federal Authorization and Appropriation Requests for Federal Fiscal Years 2017 and 2018.

REASON FOR SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM:
Projects were added or revised in the attachment too late to be included in the original board agenda
memo.

RECOMMENDATION:
Adopt the recommended Federal Fiscal Year 2017 and Fiscal Year 2018 authorization and
appropriation requests for District-sponsored and District-supported projects.

SUMMARY:
After the original agenda memo was submitted, staff received revised and new information for
inclusion in the Santa Clara Valle Water District’s (District) Summary of Federal Appropriation
Requests for Federal Fiscal Years 2017 and 2018.

Staff received a revised fiscal year funding request for the San Francisquito Creek Flood Project.
Previously the requests for fiscal year 2017 and 2018 were $315,000 and $365,000 respectively.
The U.S. Corps of Engineers revised its optimum capability to $471,000 for fiscal year 2017 and
$500,000 for fiscal year 2018.

The Dam Evaluation, Rehabilitation and Repair request for funding was added to the list of projects in
the attachment.  The Anderson Dam Seismic Retrofit project has an estimated project cost of $400
million.  Staff wants to ensure that representatives from the District have an opportunity to seek paths
for federal funding for our dams.

In addition, the Collaborative Science and Adaptive Management Program was added to the list. This
program seeks new research funding to improve water supply and species health.

Finally, the Community Development Block Grants Program was added to the list.  This program was
funded in FY 2017 at $3 billion.  The community development program provides funding for
affordable housing, for public facilities improvements like parks, health-care and child-care facilities,
neighborhood rehabilitation and disaster relief. It also provides public services for seniors, youth and
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the disabled.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
None.

CEQA:
The recommended action does not constitute a project under CEQA because it does not have a
potential for resulting in direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment.

ATTACHMENTS:
*Supplemental Attachment 1:  Revised Authorization/Appropriation Requests

UNCLASSIFIED MANAGER:
Rick Callender, 408-630-2017
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